
From: London, Sarah [Sarah.London@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, June 13, 2016 6:26 PM 

To: London, Sarah 

Subject: Last bill signed by Governor Shumlin 

 

 
Today the Governor signed S.260, an act relating to improving the siting of energy projects.   
 
This concludes action on all bills by Governor Shumlin. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Sarah London 
Counsel to the Governor 
802-828-3333 
sarah.london@state.vt.us 
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